MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS
06 March 2014

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

Circular Letter No. 20 of 2014
Ef70/51/03/05
From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To:  Supervising Officers ifc of Ministries/Departments

Human Resource Management Information System

I have the pleasure to enclose copies of a pamphlet published by this Ministry for circulation among
members of your staff. A copy thereof may also be placed in Notice Boards or at such conspicuous place
for the attention of staff members.

2. The HRMIS being a critically important project for the civil service, it is imperative that each and
every officer be made aware of the salient features thereof. | therefore rely on your induigence to ensure
that the pamphlets reach their intended destination.

o Further information will be provided in the same or other form to inform public officers of
developments in the implementation process.

4, Kindly note that the pamphlet is also available on this Ministry's website: http-/civilservice.gov.mu.

— S. s:egmck

Senior Chief Executive



